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Vote NO on SB 5547 – Stop Unnecessary Spending! Now is not the time to funnel 

more money into administration. Oregonians are struggling, and raising budget limits 

for government agencies only adds to the financial burden. Instead of increasing 

expenditures, lawmakers should focus on cutting waste and directing funds where 

they truly make a difference—like lowering the cost of living and ensuring essential 

services remain accessible. Oregon needs fiscal responsibility, not more 

bureaucracy. 


